
2021 Outdoor Sportsman’s Club and 
Summer Pistol Practice Hog Roast 

   Thursday, September 23rd, 2021 
  from 6:00 p.m. until approximately  
  8:00 P.M. in the O.S.C. Meeting  
  Room and, weather permitting,  
  outside the club house.  

                                                 If you would like to bring a 
dessert – it would be very much appreciated!  Soft drinks and 
water are provided.  If you would like an alcoholic beverage – 
this event is B.Y.O.B. 

 
 
  This end-of-season picnic is free to all O.S.C. members and all 
Summer Pistol Practice participants. 
   Spouses and guests may attend for $10.00 each.  (Spouse is free with 
family membership; cost for children is $5.00.)  Money will be 
collected at the door. 
   Please wear your unloaded “Barbeque Gun”*.  No gun-handling at 
the picnic.  (If you would like to put your gun on at the picnic – 
please go to the “Safe Gun-Handling Area” to do so.) 
 
 
 

 

Door prizes!   
Glock Raffles!  
Great Food! 
Great Company! 
 
 



*Barbeque Guns 
“…in general, a barbeque gun is a handgun that is usually not carried every day 
and is something out of the ordinary.  Most often, a barbeque gun is especially 
good looking and sports characteristics that make it stand out as a special gun. 
   Most in the gun culture agree that the tradition started many years ago down 
on the U.S. – Mexico border, probably in Texas, which has a long tradition of social 
occasions built around a barbeque.  Ranch owners or hands, law-enforcement 
officers and others would come to those barbeques wearing their best clothes and 
carrying a barbeque gun.  It was a special occasion, so people wanted to look 
their best, and wearing a special gun, usually carried in a holster reserved for 
dressy occasions was just part of the fun.” 
 
   From Issue #325 of the Blue Press, July 2019, page 10, written by Doug Larson. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
  

 


